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House Majority Leader Barbara Smith Warner 

Statement on Legislative Coronavirus Response 
 

SALEM, Ore. – House Majority Leader Barbara Smith Warner (D-Portland) issued the following 

statement on today’s coronavirus action by the Joint Emergency Board:  

 

“We are all in this together regardless of our party or where we live. And today, not as 

Republicans or Democrats but as Oregonians, we took a critically important step to 

support frontline workers, domestic abuse survivors, and small business owners. Over the 

coming weeks and months, we will have an incredible amount of work to do to make sure 

Oregon is on the road to recovery. I look forward to continue working together to make 

prudent and responsible decisions that keep Oregonians safe and help our state move past 

this unprecedented crisis.”  
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